PLEASANT HILL MIDDLE SCHOOL/HIGH SCHOOL ANNOUNCEMENTS

September 28, 2022

HS STUDENT COUNCIL MEETING

There will be a HS student council meeting today during lunch in Room S5.

GO BILLIES!!

Congratulations to the Varsity Volleyball team on their win last night against Siuslaw.

Congratulations to the 8th grade A team on their win yesterday against O'Hara.

MIDDLE SCHOOL YARN CLUB

The Yarn club will be meeting again on Thursday in Room 2 during MS lunch.

CARE CLOSET WISH LIST

Our Care Closet is getting low on some items. Donations would be greatly appreciated for the following items: one-
subject spiral notebooks, deodorant, Chapstick, feminine hygiene products, pencils, blue/black pens, highlighters, cold
weather clothing, and non-perishable food items (fruit snacks, granola bars, individually wrapped crackers, etc.).
Thank you.

REACH MEETING

REACH Club meets this Thursday! If you are interested in helping folks in need in your community, you will find lots
of great ways to do that in REACH. We run the annual holiday food and gift drives, among other meaningful projects.
Be a part of something that makes a difference! Come to Room 13 on Thursday at lunch to find out more.

OREGON BATTLE OF THE BOOKS

If you are interested in competing in the 2022-23 Oregon Battle of the Books (OBOB) come to Room 2 during middle
school lunch this Friday. If you can’t make it to this meeting, stop by Room 2 any day this week.

JUNIORS - PSAT
If you are interested in taking the PSAT, please sign up on the clipboard in the front office and pay $18. The test will

take place on October 12th at 8:15 am in the
Community Center. If you have any questions, please see Mr. Swick in the Counseling Office.



LANE COUNTY SEARCH AND RESCUE OPEN HOUSE

Lane County Search and Rescue is currently recruiting new volunteers! Join them for an informational meeting to
learn more about Search and Rescue volunteer opportunities and to meet current staff. Applicants are encouraged
to bring their families so everyone can be well informed about the commitment required. Meetings are Oct. 15th,
17th, or 22nd at 6:00 pm at the Lane County Public Service Building. See Mrs. Duval in Room S6 if you would like a
flyer with additional information.

HELP WANTED

There are still many jobs available for students. Check out the Counseling page on our website for more details.
Please see Mrs. Duval in Room S6 if you are interested.
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